
 

 

 
11th December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

End of term arrangements: Autumn 2024 – Thursday 19th and Friday 20th December 2024 
 
Students will be dismissed from school for the Christmas break on different days and times to 
ensure they leave the school premises safely. Please note the timings below:  
 

• Students in Years 10, 11, 12 and 13 will be dismissed at 3.10pm (through their normal 

gates) on Thursday 19th December 

• Students in Years 7, 8 and 9 will be dismissed at 12.00pm (through their normal gates) on 
Friday 20th December.  
 

Students in Years 7, 8 and 9, who are in receipt of Free School Meals, can collect a lunch to go 
from the Dining Hall between 12.00pm and 12.15pm on Friday 20th December. 
 

Christmas Jumper Day – Thursday 12th December 2024 
On Thursday 12th December, students can wear a Christmas jumper to school. A donation of £1 
is requested. 
 

Winter Concert – Tuesday 17th December 2024 

The school Winter Concert will take place on Tuesday 17th December at 6.00pm. Tickets can be 

purchased via Eventbrite for a fee of £2 per ticket. Please note that KS3 and KS4 students must 

be accompanied by an adult. To purchase a ticket, please go to: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/featherstone-high-school-music-concert-tickets. 
 

Start of Term Arrangements – Monday 6th January 2025 
Students will return to school at a later start time on Monday 6th January 2025. They should arrive 
at school between 10:00am and 10:15am and report directly to their form rooms on arrival. We 
return on a week B timetable.  
 
Thanks again for your support and wishing you all a very restful Christmas break and best wishes 
for the New Year.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

Mr Nathan Walters  
Headteacher 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/featherstone-high-school-music-concert-tickets-1105296965979?aff=oddtdtcreator

